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EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Genius Hour 
(last one)  

Participating 
students 

Monday 4 Sept Free  

CAPA Night at MHS All welcome 
Wednesday 6 Sept  

@ 6pm 

$5 Adults 
$2 child 

$10 family 
 

Peer Support  All classes  Thursday 7 Sept   

P&C Meeting All welcome Tuesday 12 Sept @ 7pm   

All Stars assembly All welcome Friday 15 Sept @ 12.15   

National Disability 
Insurance Scheme 

Information session 
All welcome 

Tues 19 Sept  
Binalong Public School 

2pm—4pm  
Free 

Contact 
Binalong 

PS for more 
info 

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

A day in the life of Year 6… 
Year six have had a busy term with a lot of extra curricular activities. We are enjoying  our Peer Support  
program on Thursday afternoons which is teaching our younger peers about bullying and ways to stop it 
from happening at our school. We have also enjoyed Hotshots tennis of a Friday where we are learning 
new skills.  
 
In literacy this term we have been looking at the novel Bridge to Terabethia. We have been working hard 
on writing narrative and persuasive texts. In numeracy we have been busy looking at decimal and per-
centages, averages, fractions and the area of different shapes. 
 
In history this term we have been looking at Australian as a nation. We have enjoyed learning what a de-
mocracy is and how and when Australia became a nation.  
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Peer Tutoring Our Year 3 students love it when Year 6 pop-in and do some peer tutoring with them.  

Year 2 Excursion to the National Zoo & 

Aquarium Last Friday, Year 2 headed off to Canberra 

on the bus to visit the National Zoo & Aquarium.  

The students had a wonderful day and enjoyed visiting all 
the animals.   

Around the school…  

As a follow on from learning about 
wild animals in Science, the infants  
students were lucky enough to get 
up close with a wild echidna last 
week. We would like to thank Marg 
Campbell for bringing it in.  
 
Marg was able to answer lots of 
questions and the students also 
shared their knowledge about what 
they had already learnt.  

Infants get a visit from an Echidna  

Father’s Day Stall  
We hope all the Dads had a wonderful Father’s Day on 
Sunday! Thank you to the P&C for organising the  
Father’s Day stall, full of lots of wonderful gifts and 
treats for Dad!  

Harden Murrumburrah 

 

Don’t forget the annual Harden  

Murrumburrah show this coming  

weekend, Saturday 9 September.  

Lots of fun for the whole family with agricultural  

exhibits, side show alley, rides, horse and dog 

events and the pavilion exhibits.  

Well done on 

raising $78.45 

for Footy  

Colours Day.  
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Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Before & after school care  

Please contact Bunyip Pre School 

on 6386 2631 or 0418 581 357. 

Holiday program now available! 

Women’s 6 week Self Defence Course $99 

Begins Tuesday 19 September 6-7pm  

Hard Rock Gym, Station Street, Harden.  

Call 0487 255 083 to secure your place.  

Congratulations infants on your home reading awards!  

P&C News 

Father’s Day Stall  
We hope all the Fathers enjoyed receiving all their  

specially chosen gifts from the P&C stall. A big thank 

you to Carrie Giddings who bought and sold all the gifts 

last Thursday.  

Facebook Auction 
Thank you for all the support with our Facebook  

Auction. Don’t forget the auction will close at 8pm this 

Sunday 10th September. Remember the highest bidder 

at 8pm will win the item. Details of collection and  

payment will go on our page after the event has  

concluded. 
Canteen 
Thank you to this weeks canteen volunteers  

Monday 4 Sept ~ Nikki & Peggy  

Wednesday 6 Sept  ~ Tash & Clare 

Friday 8 Sept ~ Brianna & Tamara  

Monday 11 Sept Special Lunch  
Spaghetti Bolognaise $4 or Hamburger $4.50 

Play Equipment  
We are so excited to share with you an image of our 
new play equipment for the Primary playground.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Treen Brooker  
President   


